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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Diana Deckert [dianadeckert@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2012 12:05 PM
To: SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 

toddgloria@sandiego.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov

Cc: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant

Categories: Ready to Docket

Dear San Diego City Councilmembers, 
 
Please send the strongest possible message to the CEC by unanimously saying NO to the Quail Brush 
Power Plant project’s request to initiate changes to our land use regulations. 
I am an 8 yr Santee resident with a 5 yr old daughter who would go to West Hills High.  My mortgage is severely underwater.  
Please don't give me another reason to become one more short sale or foreclosure story in your county. 
  
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Diana Deckert 

DOCKETED
California Energy Commission

  SEP 24 2012
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